
 
 
  

 
  

  
 

 
           

           
      

          
      

        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF AUBURNDALE, FLORIDA 

INVITATION TO BID 
CITY POLICE & FIRE UNIFORM 

DRY CLEANING CONTRACT 

The City of Auburndale will receive sealed bids for the Dry Cleaning Contract for the City’s 
Police and Fire Uniforms in the City Manager’s Office, City Hall, One Bobby Green Plaza, 
Auburndale, Florida, until 12:00 p.m. (noon), Friday, December 2, 2022 . The City’s Police 
and Fire Uniform Dry Cleaning Contract proposal that is accepted and approved by the 
Auburndale City Commission will take effect January 1, 2023. Bid specifications and 
submittal information is available in the City Manager’s Office and on the City’s website, 
www.auburndalefl.com. 

www.auburndalefl.com

